Visitor Responsibility Form

During the pandemic, it is vitally important to understand how we work to keep our residents and staff safe.
With careful thought, scheduled indoor visitation is now permitted. As this may increase the chance of
spreading the virus, we ask you to follow our guidelines.

If you have traveled to a red zone state, you must quarantine for 14 days prior to visiting. (Please see list at
portal.ct. gov/coronavirus/travel)

You may not visit if you have any symptoms of COVID-19 (see list below); if identified at entry or during your
visit, you must leave immediately:

e Fever or chills o New loss of taste or smell
e Cough e Sore throat

e Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing e Congestion or runny nose
e Fatigue e Nausea or vomiting

e Muscle or body aches e Diarrhea

e Headache

You may also not visit if you have been exposed to someone infected with COVID-19 in the last 14 days
You must sign in at the health screeners desk and perform health surveillance screening.

YVou MUST wear a mask at ALL times in the building. If you cannot, you will be asked to leave immediately.
If the person you are visiting cannot wear a mask, the visit will need to be stopped (medical exceptions may

apply).

You MUST notify our facility immediately if you or someone you have been in close contact with develops
symptoms or tests positive for COVID-19 in the 14 days after you have visited.

Remember ONE positive resident or staff member is considered an outbreak and all indoor visits for everyone
will be suspended for a minimum of two weeks.



